
 

 

    

 
 

I apologize for many blurred pictures, moving bikes at night are not easy to photograph with a 
cell phone.  We had a total of 33 to sign up, which was less than our first year.  Be ready early 

December 2025, this event will be held earlier in the month before we get too busy in the holiday 
season! 

  

 
 

 


